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Sunday 9:00 AM Celebration of the Eucharist  Saturday 7:00 PM 
Pastor  Father Gyanprakash Topno 

Rectory  490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec J8L 2K5                                                                                                                             

 Secretary  Alma Miller     Email: olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday &Thursday 1:00pm-4:00pm, Tuesday & Wednesday 9:00am-11:00am  

Telephone  (819) 986-3763    Fax:   (819) 961-3159  Web-site : www.stmalachyolv.com  

  

 
 
Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 
Reading II 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Isaiah 53.10-11 
Let your love be upon us, Lord, even as we hope in you. 
Hebrews 4.14-16 
Mark 10.35-45 
 
Many titles of the Lord include the word “servant”: servant king, servant Messiah, 
servant Lord. This is one of Jesus’ deepest identities-he is among us as who serves. 
Watch him in the Gospel teaching his disciples to be like him, as one who serves 
others in love. 
 
Jesus teaches this to each of us in prayer. 

MASSES 
Saturday  Oct. 27, 2012 St. Malachy @ 

7:00 p.m. 
Pearl and Benjamin French by the Estate. 
        
All Parishioners of St. Malachy and OLV. 
. 

Sunday  Oct.28,  2012 OLV @  
9:00 a.m. 

Jos. McGurn (18th anniversary) by his family. 

Edward Cameron (22ndAnniversary) by Lorraine and family. 

 
OUR LITURGY COMMITTEE 
“The Liturgy Committee is comprised of a number of parishioners from both parishes who, together with the 
pastor, look after and coordinate all that pertains  to the liturgical life of the two parishes. They m eet 5-6 times a 
year and at their meetings, they assess the quality  of our liturgical celebrations, reflect on the str ong points and 
the weak areas, and prepare for the different seaso ns of the church’s liturgical year”.    
 
This is the mission statement which reflects our two-parish Liturgy Committee.  It has been issued at various activities in 
the past, has been published in our weekly bulletin, and can be found on our website under Who We Are.  The 
membership of the Liturgy Committee is as follows:  

• Fr. Gyan 

• St. Malachy - Jean Dunnigan, Vivian Lamarche, Lorraine McDermid and Virginia Sellers 

• OLV - Isabel Laframboise, Margaret Gauthier and Val Rowe 

• Greg Guest represents both parishes to coordinate the music 

• Although the Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) no longer meets, members of the previous PPC from both parishes 
attend Liturgy Committee meetings and offer help and support where needed.  

 
The Committee met recently to review a number of upcoming liturgies.  At this meeting, there was a discussion about the 
existing committee.  After much dialogue, a decision was made to continue meetings between both parish 
representatives to coordinate the liturgical life of our parishes.  It was further agreed that this information be published in 
the bulletin to ensure parishioners of the continuation of this very important committee.  
With regard to the upcoming Advent season, the Liturgy Committee has made decisions about the theme which will be 
used in our two churches, after reviewing the different resources provided by Novalis.  More information will be published 
as we get closer to Advent. 

 



 
There is always a need for new blood and new ideas on any committee.  If anyone would like to join the Liturgy 
Committee, please contact the parish Secretary at 819-986-3763. 
 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  
Last week, Archbishop Paul-André Durocher invited all those involved in the preparation of sacraments in the 
English parishes of the diocese to a meeting to review how each parish prepares for sacraments.  The 
meeting was very much appreciated by all those in attendance and everyone is looking forward to further 
meetings with the Archbishop who will be providing much-needed leadership and guidance to the volunteers. 
 
For the time being, the Archbishop indicated that sacramental preparations should continue as we have been 
doing.  Baptisms are usually held as required, but First Communion and Confirmation need to be coordinated.  
Therefore, please register with the Secretary no later than November 12th for the sacraments of First 
Communion and Confirmation. 
 

 
50TH ANNIVERSARY – DIOCESE OF GATINEAU 
 
A place of partnership – yesterday, today and tomor row 
As indicated in last week’s bulletin, the official launch of the 50th anniversary of our 
Diocese was held at a special mass at the Cathedral on October 11th.  The opening 
remarks were made by the co-chairs of the 50th Anniversary Organizing Committee, 
Mrs. Caryl Green and Father Philippe Gendron.  A copy of these remarks can be 
found at the entrance to the church, as well on the diocesan website 
www.diocesegatineau.org under 50th Anniversary. 
 
Special Hymn  – The Archbishop composed a special hymn to be sung throughout 
the 50th Anniversary year.  Copies of the hymn will be available next week, but if 
you want to see the words and listen to the hymn, there are available on the 

diocesan website 
  
A FOND FAREWELL TO FATHER BILL AT OLV  
As indicated in last week’s bulletin, Fr. Bill Marrevee will be celebrating mass at OLV on October 28th and November 4th 
during Fr. Gyan’s absence.  The OLV Wardens are in the process of planning a social event to be held after mass on 
Sunday, October 28th in the Church hall, in honor of Father Bill’s contribution to the spiritual life of our parish.   
 
As part of this event, a memorial book will be available in which parishioners will be able to transcribe their best wishes 
to Fr. Bill in his retirement.  As well, we hope to obtain from parishioners whatever pictures they have of Fr. Bill at all the 
events during his time with us at OLV.  If you have pictures to display, please contact Bill Cameron. 
 
GRIEF SESSION: There is a Grief Session scheduled for October 24th at 1:30 pm., in OLV Church Hall. This Conference 
is open to all. If you are interested, please contact Monique at 986-3166 for more information or to register. Everyone is 
welcome.  Come and bring a friend. 
 
BUCKINGHAM TOWN HALL MEETING 
Reminder:  Buckingham Sector Councillor, Maxime Pedneaud-Jobin, will be holding his annual meeting with the English 
community on Monday, October 22nd at 7:00 PM in the old Buckingham Town Hall. 
 
MEAT PIES WILL BE AVAILABLE AGAIN THIS YEAR: The meat is purchased from our local butcher and made by the 
OLV pie makers. The order forms are available on the table at the entrance to the Church. Please complete and return 
no later than November 11 . You may drop your form in the collection plate or give to Joan, Clare, Evelyn or Monique. 
The 4’’ pies are $5.00, and the 9” pies are $8.00. 
 
CHRISTMAS TEA:   The Annual Christmas tea will be held this year on December 1. Please 
mark your calendars for this parish event. 
Donations of crafts for the Christmas Craft table are welcome. 
 
THE HEART AND SOUL CHRISTMAS CHRISTMAS CONCERT will be held on Thursday December 6th at OLV Church 
hall. The tickets will be $5:00.   
 
ST. COLUMBAN SPAGHETTI SUPPER will be held on October 27, following the 4:30 PM Mass. Tickets are Adults $8, 
Children 12 and under free and may be obtained from the Church Wardens 
(Charles Long, Maynard Robinson, Paul Paiement) or by calling Kathy Amyot at 819-568-0735.  
The deadline for tickets is October  24th.  
 

 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS  

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS  OLV ST. MALACHY 

October 13-14, 2012  (Sunday Offering) 
 

$624.00 
 

 $330.00 

October 13-14, 2012 (Propagation of the Faith) 
 

$148.00 
 
 

 


